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We are happy to present to you the first bi-monthly e- Newsletter ‘e-Palaash’ 

of the month October 2019. This month has been of immense importance for 

the university, faculties and the students. This month a series of  events were 

conducted like cultural events which was full of fun, creativity having 

multiple benefits for all, social outreach activities to reach out the with 

helping hands, sports events for young athletes  and theme-based seminars 

which provided a platform for budding managers and engineers to hone their 

skills. The university celebration includes teachers Day celebration, fresher’s 

Day, Viswakarma puja, Entrepreneur Day ,Engineers Day, Alumni Get 

together and seminar and workshop. The students participated 

enthusiastically in different activities like poster, painting; model making 

competition and exhibited their intellects through active participation in 

these events. Adding further flavor, the university also awarded the student 

winners of different categories to motivate and inculcate them to succeed in 

life. We also feel honored to spare quality time with distinguish guest and 

entrepreneurs who have come from different fields of expertise to shared 

their knowledge, experience and success journey with the students. Students 

feel privilege and expressed their gratitude towards industry experts who 

have guided them and create awareness about current requirement of 

industry and importance of developing hand on skills.  Career Development 

workshop was conducted with a purpose to prepare the future mangers and 

makes them industry fit aswellas capable enough to harness the maximum 

through innovative, entrepreneurial zeal and efficient management of 

technology.  

We extend support to our honorable Vice -chancellor for their constant 

support in nurture the abilities of young budding managers and support 

extended to build the competence levels among talented students.  As a 

young ICFAIans, we welcome this opportunity and feel confident that his 

motivation, will surely give direction to youthful energy of this university, our 

faith and his dedication towards this endeavor shall help the students in the 

a bright future. 

On the occasion of teacher day, appreciation awards and recognition were 

given to faculties for their contribution to the organization. We are much 

indebted to the management for this motivation and recognition.  

ICFAI family also bid a heartfelt adieu to our young faculty Prof. Amit Kumar 

who for further higher education left us this month. We all wish him good 

luck for his future endeavor. On behalf of ICFAI Community, I am glad to 

welcome our experienced new faculty members in Science and Law 

department and we look forward to work with them for taking ICFAI further 

to new heights of success. 

 


